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STATE OF FLORIDA-

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND REHABlUTATIVE SERVICES

January 18, 1994

Richard L. Bangart, Director
Office of State Programs
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Bangart:

This letter is regarding your January 10, All Agreement
States letter (SP-94-011), requesting that we review certain
license files for indications of experiments in which humans were
deliberately exposed to radiation for purposes other than
radiopharmaceutical development.

The following license files have been reviewed for the
requested information:

Broad Scope Medical

Institutional Name License Number

University of Florida 31-3
Mt. Sinai Hospital of Greater Miami 64-3

Jackson Memorial 59-3

Broad Scope Academio
0

Institutional Name License Number ,

3 .

University of Florida 356-1 ;
Mt. Sinai Medical Center 64-13 7

O
University of Miami / Jackson Mem. 76-13 g

University cf South Florida 806-1
Florida State University 32-10

There was no evidence in any of the above files to indicate
experiments in which humans were deliberately exposed to
radiation for purposes other than radiopharmaceutical
development.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (904) 487-
2437.

Sincerely,

NW$ Y'
William A. Passetti
Public Health Physicist Manager
Radioactive Materials Section
Office of Radiation Control
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